CITY OF PONTIAC GENERAL EMPLOYEES' RETIREMENT SYSTEM

RETIREMENT SYSTEM OFFICE CLOSURE

In light of recent developments with respect to COVID-19 and as social distancing continues to be encouraged, the Board of Trustees has determined that it is in the best interests of the members and staff to continue the closure of the Retirement Office. The Retirement Office will remain closed to visitors until further notice. Forms may be downloaded from the Documents section of our website: www.pontiacgers.org.

The Board and staff appreciate your understanding during these challenging times. You may still reach us for assistance by phone at (248) 456-0523.